
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Thank you for choosing Ellwood Community Primary School. We are 
looking forward to starting your child's school journey here with us at 
Ellwood.  

Meet the team:  

  
Miss Peart [EYFS Class Teacher] 

I have been working in the early years 
for 10 years and have been teaching at 
Ellwood Community Primary School for 
3 years and this will be my fourth class 

of reception children. 

Mrs Morris [EYFS Teaching Assistant] 
I've had the pleasure of working in early 
years since 2013 and have worked in the 
reception class at Ellwood Community 

Primary School for 3 years.  

 

I appreciate that during this unsettled time you may be feeling anxious 
about school 'readiness'. Therefore, I have enclosed an information sheet 
to provide some guidance about supporting your child's transition into 
school.  

Message to your child:  

At Ellwood school all the classes are named after trees. Your new 
classroom is called Oak class. I am looking forward to meeting you and 
learning all about the things you like doing. Starting school is really 
exciting and we are going to have lots of fun while learning many new 
things.  

I am really looking forward to meeting you and your child and we will 
be in touch with further information as soon as we are able to. In the 
meantime please stay safe.  

Miss Peart  


